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Parry, Mark

From: Manatee, LaDatrea <LaDatrea.Manatee@FloridaDEP.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 5:38 PM
To: grivera@fortlauderdale.gov
Cc: Pe, Jeremy; Allen, Shauna R
Subject: FRDAP Applicants for the FY2024-25

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Clearwater. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 

 

FRDAP Applicants for the FY2024-25 
 
 
Congratulations! 
Your application(s) has been selected by the Florida Legislature and approved by Governor DeSantis for 
funding. The Legislature appropriated over $14 million in funding to fund the entire FY2024-25 FRDAP 
priority list. 
 
To move the projects forward, the assigned FRDAP grant manager for your county will contact you 
individually to confirm the project budget detail that was submitted with your FRDAP application. These 
details will be inserted into your grant work plan for your forthcoming agreement. If you have secured the 
services of a consultant, please make sure that you are familiar with your application. It is the 
responsibility of the sponsor to develop the facilities as specified in your scope of work. 
 
FRDAP Grant Manager Contacts: 
 
Jeremy Pe, Jeremy.Pe@FloridaDEP.gov, 850-245-2732 
Counties: Baker, Bay, Brevard, Broward, Charlotte, Clay, Columbia, Desoto, Dixie, Duval, Flagler, 
Glades, Hamilton, Hendry, Highlands, Holmes, Jackson, Lafayette, Liberty, Madison, Manatee, Marion, 
Monroe, Orange, Osceola, Polk, Santa Rosa, Sarasota, St. Johns, St. Lucie, Sumter, Union, Volusia, and 
Walton 
 
LaDatrea Manatee, LaDatrea.Manatee@FloridaDEP.gov, 850-245-2366 
Counties: Alachua, Bradford, Calhoun, Citrus, Collier, Escambia, Franklin, Gadsden, Gilchrist, Gulf, 
Hardee, Hernando, Hillsborough, Indian River, JeƯerson, Lake, Lee, Leon, Levy, Martin, Miami-Dade, 
Nassau, Okaloosa, Okeechobee, Palm Beach, Pasco, Pinellas, Putnam, Seminole, Suwannee, Taylor, 
Volusia, Wakulla, and Washington 
 
If you have questions and are unable to reach Jeremy Pe or LaDatrea Manatee, please contact Shauna R. 
Allen, OMC Manager at Shauna.R.Allen@FloridaDEP.gov or 850-245-2713.  
 
Sincerely, 
LaDatrea Manatee, Jeremy Pe, Shauna R. Allen 
Department of Environmental Protection 
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Division of State Lands 
Land and Recreation Grants Section 
 
Visit our site: https://floridadep.gov/Grants and Subscribe to receive notifications of grant opportunities 
through the Land and Recreation Grants Program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

La’Datrea (Dee) Manatee 
Community Assistance Consultant 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of State Lands 
Grants  
Ladatrea.manatee@floridadep.gov   
OƯice: 850-245-2366 
 
Visit our site: https://floridadep.gov/Grants 
and Subscribe to receive notifications of 
grant opportunities through the Land and 
Recreation Grants Program. 
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